
 
 
 

 
  SOUTH of PERTH CLUB (INC.) 

Change to Sailing Instructions 
 

Amendment No. 2024-25 / KB-09 

Posted: 13th Nov, 2024 

 
Applicable to: Twilight Series 
 

Twilight series courses will now additionally be signalled as shortened by radio and a  flashing light at the start 
box. 

 

Add: 
   
 13.2.a [NP] The RC will, in addition, signal the shortening of a course for fleets 

  via VHF transmission. A flashing light may also be used from ‘the Box’ to 
 indicate that a fleets course has been shortened.   

 
 
 
Matt Doyle 
Sailing Administrator 


